

TERM 3 I MONDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 2019





















YEAR 4 BAND PROGRAM

We are now in the fifth year of our compulsory Year 4 Band Program at the College.

The Year 4 students have the amazing opportunity to learn an instrument under the direction of professional musicians, as well as experience playing in a large concert band with their peers. Many students have already progressed forward to joining the Junior Concert Band, and we are looking forward to having these students part of our ensembles program in 2020. With only a few weeks left to go of the program, they are preparing for their last concert to take place during mid Term 4.

Well done Year 4, and keep up the good work.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles